We take this opportunity of thanking
oll our friends who sent us New Year
greetings which we reciprocate most

cordially

FRENZEL & ENGELBRECHER
+GEBRAUCHSGRAPHIK“ VERLAG

We beg them to note change in our
odress for the new year. |t is now
FRENZEL & ENGELBRECHER
"GEBRAUCHSGRAPHIK” VERLAG
Berlin SW 61, Belle-Alliance-Platz 7-8




